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Dear [Contact Name}, 

It was great meeting you at [insert location reminder here].  Thank you for expressing interest in Olin College of Engineering!
 As a follow-up to our conversation, I am including some ways you might learn more about, and spread the word about Olin.  Nationally recognized for re-designing engineering education, this young school continues to make its mark as an institution.  Employers find Olin students and alumni to be self-motivated, creative thinkers and disciplined team players passionate about new ideas and challenges.  
Here is a brief video and some articles that will tell you a bit more of the Olin story:
Creating Innovators      A brief video
MIT Study Names Olin World Leader in Engineering Education
Edify:  Women Engineers Remake Machine Shop 
Inc.: Entrepreneurship at Olin 
For more information about how you might become engaged with the Olin community or begin to recruit their students or alumni, feel free to contact the Olin Office of Post-Graduate Planning at:

Suzanne Alcott							Sally Phelps
Corporate Relations Coordinator				Director of Post-Graduate Planning
781-292-2282     suzanne.alcott@olin.edu			781-292-2282    sally.phelps@olin.edu 


Kind regards – 
[Your Name]
